

TERI LEHRKE, WCPC, City Clerk
400 LA CROSSE STREET
LA CROSSE, WISCONSIN 54601
PHONE (608) 789-7510
FAX (608) 789-7552

www.cityoflacrosse.org

February 13, 2017

Kevin O'Brien 430 9th St N La Crosse WI 54601

Dear Mr. O'Brien:

This letter will confirm that an appeal hearing has been scheduled regarding the denial of your application for beverage operator's license. The appeal hearing will take place before the Judiciary & Administration Committee on **Tuesday**, **February 28**, **2017 at 7:05 p.m.** in the Council Chambers (1st floor) of City Hall, 400 La Crosse Street. We recommend you be present at this meeting.

The Judiciary & Administration Committee will make a recommendation to either grant or deny your license. That recommendation will be before the Common Council on Thursday, March 9, 2017 at 7:30 p.m. in the Council Chambers for final action. There is no public hearing at the Common Council meeting, but you are welcome to attend.

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Nikki M. Elsen Deputy City Clerk (608) 789-7555 <u>elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org</u> <u>www.cityoflacrosse.org</u>